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Commercial Vehicle Information Systems  
and Networks (CVISN) Team Meeting Notes 
November 17, 2015 – Tuesday, 10:00 am  
 
 
 

Attendees:  
David Binder, IIS / Drivewyze Paul Claunch, HELP Inc. / PrePass 
Jeff Dixon, FHP CVE David Helton, DHSMV 
Veronica Martin, FDOT Permits Lynn McElroy, DOR 
Richard Mechlin, FHP CVE Ken Richards, DOR 
Tim Rutherford, DACS / AgLaw Troy Thompson, FHP CVE 
Malcolm Tomatani, HNTB Marie Tucker, FDOT 
Clayton Tyson, Clayton Tyson Consulting Craig Wilson, FDOT MCSAW 

 
 
AGENDA ITEMS: 
 
Welcome and Introductions 
 
Marie Tucker welcomed everyone to the meeting and everyone went around the room/phone and introduced 
themselves. Marie mentioned that Paul Clark has taken a new role as Statewide Scales Operation Manager. 
 
Current Project updates and/or discussion 
 
Pre-Clearance at Motor Carrier Compliance Weigh Stations 
 
During the past quarter, year over year, the total PrePass activity has increased. At the current rate, this will 
surpass the previous year’s total. 
 
Drivewyze has maintained its upward trend in both bypass and pull-in activity numbers. 
 
 
Pre-Clearance at Agriculture Sites 
 
AgPass bypass and pull-in activity are higher year over year. Current numbers will surpass 2014. Drivewyze 
activity has also shown a substantial increase from the previous quarter. Drivewyze technical problems have 
been resolved. Department of Revenue conducted in-service training. 
 
 
Automated Permitting System Utilization 
 
As shown in the meeting handouts the number of registered internet subscriber account (ISA) users has been 
increasing throughout the year. Also, the total number of applications processed has increased along with the 
permit processing for overweight applications. 
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Grant project status: The project was sole sourced with the objective to get clean bridge data. The system will 
now provide exit numbers. Full automation is expected next year in June. In house application processing will 
be required if engineering analysis is needed, typically, on overweight loads. 
 
FHP requested a PowerPoint presentation on the online application process for training purposes. Workshops 
are slated for the January/February time frame. 
 
Bill of Lading (BOL) Program 
 
Lynn McElroy stated that Ken Richards will be taking over collections for the Lake City / Jacksonville area. 
The tax collections (Total and CVISN-BOL) is near $121M.   
 
M. Tucker stated that the Automated BOL project processing system, there will be an Invitation to Negotiate. 
 
 
E-Credentialing System Usage Stats 
 
Total International Fuel Tax Agreement (IFTA) numbers have been increasing. There was more traffic for some 
services due to walk-ins. The Percent of Total International Registration Plan (IRP) Supplements transactions 
through the web have been flat, thus, looking at more outreach to stimulate electronic filings. 
 
 
MCSAW Grant Projects  
 
For the mainline weigh-in-motion (WIM) project, all of the sites are up and working locally. Integration and 
software development with Drivewyze is ongoing.  
 
The first kiosks installed in Pensacola is working well. Once PCI compliance is obtained, statewide deployment 
can proceed. 
 
 
Automated Thermal Brake System 
 
The system has been installed at the Yulee weigh station SB. The 20 MPH sign has been installed, but speeds 
still at 26 MPH. Deployment of a speed trailer may reinforce the lower speed requirement. 
 
 
Upcoming FY16 CVISN Grant 
 
M. Tucker reminded everyone that the FY16 CVISN grant will be released soon and everyone needs to start 
thinking if they would like to submit grant projects. More information will come once the grant is on the street. 
Florida Trucking Association (FTA) has already mentioned making some upgrades to Electronic Freight Theft 
Management System (EFTMS) and the container number database to assist in cargo theft. 
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Trucking Industry Update 
Tisha Keller was not able to attend the meeting and did not provide an update. 
 
 
Other Items 
 
 
With no further items for discussion, the meeting was adjourned at 10:30 am. 
 
Next CVISN Meeting 
 
February 16, 2015, 10:00am to 12:00pm, Conference Room 308, 3rd Floor in the Rhyne Building, 2740 
Centerview Drive, Tallahassee, FL 32301. Call in Number: 850-410-5666; Toll Free: 866-374-3368 ext 5666 
 
 


